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FINANCIAL DISCLAIMER

The Southern New England Conference of the Seventh-day Adventist Church issues this website and
the information provided herein. The content has been prepared exclusively for informational
purposes. It should not be interpreted as offer to buy or sell any securities or financial instruments
nor as a solicitation to engage in any financial retirement transactions.

The information presented is derived from sources generally regarded as reliable; however, no
representations are made regarding its accuracy or completeness. The Southern New England
Conference accepts no liability for users’ reliance on this information.

It is important to note that the information provided constitutes a summary of any transactions
described; it is not exhaustive and is intended solely for the user’s convenience. This website and its
contents are subject to change without prior notice.

The content of this website is not intended to serve as a source of financial advice of retirement
analysis about the material presented. The information and documents contained herein do not
constitute investment advice. Consequently, any decision regarding funds, instruments, or
transactions mentioned should be made exclusively based on information provided in a prospectus,
and no reliance should be placed on any other representations.
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